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Thank you for MPLA’s interest in the project and for your firm if silent support for Prairies and
Plains over the years required for its compilation. I hope you will continue to support the parent
database as well.

In gratitude,

okt Bl

Robert Balay

97 Livingston Street

New Haven, CT 06511

(203) 776-7393

arebee @prairiesandplains.com

cc: Eileen Wright, Judy Zelenski



